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Australia should follow UK gender ruling
Christian advocacy group FamilyVoice Australia has welcomed a UK judgement to 
recognise biological gender and is calling on the federal government to take action to 
protect against harmful gender intervention.
 
“Full marks to the UK Supreme Court that has defied Britain’s woke ideology and has ruled 
in favour of biological reality,” FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima said.
 
“Every court should uphold the truth and the facts, regardless of the self-assertion of 
people confused about gender identity.” 
FamilyVoice is calling for a nationwide ban on any further radical gender intervention 
across Australia, and is urging the federal government to encourage gender-confused 
people to seek counselling.
 
“As federal funding applies to radical gender intervention, it should be removed from the 
national budget,” David d’Lima said.
 
“Whichever government wins the election should pass human rights legislation to overrule 
the recent NSW law that totally undermines the freedom of confused people to seek wise 
counsel.”

Further details:
David d’Lima - 0414 969 145 

https://www.theaustralian.com.au/news/latest-news/uks-top-court-to-rule-on-how-to-define-a-woman/news-story/dd22cae0bc7b2c97f444c768b61cda18

